
General Committee Meeting Thursday Oct 11th 34. 

 

Present: E Raines in the Chair.  

Messrs G Robson, H L Boardman, Jas Kershaw, R Bennett, H Ridyard, J Taylor, J H Barratt, Syd. 

Hall, R Wood, E S Jones, W H Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held September 13th were read and adopted. 

 

Miss M Hilton was duly elected a lady member of the Club by ballot. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Scott & Sons 5/2/7, Williamson & 

Ball 4/8/9, Taylor & Fothergill 4/6/8, J Andrew & Co 1/13/6, J W Hall Ltd 2/10/- C H Bowler 

14/8/-, Geo. Makin & Sons Ltd 5/-/-, Jas Ridyard & Sons 16/10/-, S Sidebottom Ltd 8/6/68. 

Total £62-6-2. 

 

It was decided that the whole of the members of the General Committee shall be members 

of all Sub-Committees, viz: - House, Handicaps, Greens and Finance. 

 

The following were appointed Secretaries to the sub-committees: J H Barratt, House & Shop: 

H Ridyard, Handicap: J Gibson, Greens also Finance. 

 

The following were appointed to serve on the Social Committee. Messrs W H Andrew, E S 

Jones, Syd. Hall and J Taylor as Secretary with the Captain as ex-officio. 

 

Several suggestions made at the Annual Meeting were considered viz: - 

 

Question of having an Annual Supper. Extending the Course or Making provision in the event 

of land being taken for building. Luxor Cup Competition might be made into an Open 

Invitation. Bunkering the Course. Presentation of prizes on the day they are won and 

question of prizes being handed over by the Steward. Also provision of hot meals or drinks 

after 6·30 on Sundays during the Winter Summer. 

 

Extending the Course: It was decided that this could not be dealt with at present, and in any 

case we cannot say definitely which land might be required, and cannot therefore make 

arrangements.  

 

It was decided to hold a Supper on Tuesday Nov 20th. charge to be 2/6 per head, but not 

necessarily and Annual Event. 

 

In regard to the Luxor Cup Competition it was decided not to alter this event as it was 

thought to be inadvisable, also that no “Open Invitation” be arranged for next season as it 

was considered that it would only meet with the wishes of the few. 

 

The question of Bunkering had been considered by the Greens Committee and it was 

generally agreed that any scheme of bunkering should be mapped out under expert advice 

and owing to the possibility of land being taken for building, it was deemed inadvisable to 

undertake this work at present. 

 



In regard to the question of presenting prizes, the Committee considered that the system 

now in vogue is quite satisfactory and in the case of the winner of a prize leaving the 

premises before the result is known, such prize would be handed to the Steward for handing 

over. 

 

It was decided to adhere to the arrangement that hot meals or drinks shall not be provided 

by the Steward after 6·30 p.m. on Sundays during Summer. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

E Raines  

8 Nov 34.  


